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Marion Community Foundation Makes Generous Donation to Mary Ellen Withrow High School
Academy

(Marion, OH) Marion City Schools is pleased to announce that we have received a $1,000 grant for the Mary
Ellen Withrow High School Academy.  The donation was made possible from the Roger & Janice Vanover
Family Fund at the Marion Community Foundation.

The Marion Community Foundation is a non-profit organization which gives individuals and organizations a
place to make a donation or create an endowed fund to support an area of interest or local non-profit agency
that they believe in.  The Marion Community Foundation manages and invests these gifts to have a lasting
impact on Marion.

“I’m so thankful that our community members have taken an interest in what we are doing here at Withrow and
our students,” said Principal Todd Schneider.  “This is a generous donation and we will use these funds to
enhance our Career Technical Education classes that will provide credentials for our students as they prepare
for careers in high demand industry fields.”
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###

About Marion City Schools

At Marion City Schools, we want to inspire a community of achievement.  We offer innovative
experiences, educational options and learning programs not available in surrounding school districts.
We search for ways to prepare students for not only academic success but success in college and
careers as well.  Our Four Pillars follow four distinct themes including Leadership, Learning, Literacy
and Legacy. We want our students to leave high school with not only their diploma, but also
acceptance into a two or four-year college, an adult training program, the military, or a high-paying,
in-demand job.


